
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 3/3/2014 2:42:08 PM 
To: terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc- Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: Fw: Carmel update 

Thanks Greg. Terrie ~ greg is on site now if you feel any need to talk with someone there. 

Original Message 
From Redacted 
Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 02:40 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: Carmel update 

Vacant for several years according to neighbors. So truly unoccupied, not just out for breakfast. 

Sent from my iPhone 

> On Mar 3, 2014, at 2:26 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
> Can you clarify? 
> 
> 
> Original Message 
> From: Prosper, Terrie D. Imailto :terrie .prosper@cpuc.ca.govl 
> Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 02:23 PM 
> To: Doll, Laura; Clanon, Paul <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>; Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
<elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov> 
> Cc: Cherry, Brian K 
> Subject: RE: Carmel update 
> 
> Thanks, Laura. By "unoccupied" I assume you mean it's someone's residence, but they weren't home? 
> 
> Terrie 
> 
> 
> Original Message 
> From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
> Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 2:08 PM 
> To: Prosper, Terrie D.; Clanon, Paul; Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
> Cc: Cherry, Brian K 
> Subject: Carmel update 
> 
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> From gas ops: 
> , 

Red a ct6d > At approximately 11AM this morning, there was a gas-related incident at a residence oij 
The incident caused the home to be destroyed. The home was unoccupied, and there have been no reported 
injuries as a result of the incident. 

> 
> 
> 
> At the time of the incident, a PG&E contractor was in the process of replacing a segment of gas main adjacent to 
the home. They were welding a pressure control fitting on an existing 2" main. It appears that this existing 2" 
main had been previously inserted with 1 14" plastic pipe. While tapping the 2" pressure control fitting a leak 
occurred on the plastic insert, allowing gas to escape into the annular space between the steel and plastic pipe. 
Shortly thereafter, ignition of escaping gas occurred at the residence on third street, adjacent to the work site. 

> 
> 
> 
> Currently, the main where the leak occurred has been disconnected from the system, eliminating the source of 
escaping gas. Field Services is on site, and has conducted a leak survey of the adjacent homes and neighborhood. 
There has been no indication of gas escaping at this point. Leak survey of the area is ongoing. 

> 
> 
> 
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/coropanY/privacy/customer/ 
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